
21 February 2014

James Rowe
Australian Securities Exchange Limited
Level 8, Exchange Plaza
2 The Esplanade
PERTH WA 6000

Dear James

Trading Halt Request

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the Company requests an immediate trading halt on its
securities to allow the Company to consider the implications following the Longtom operational update (as
announced today).

The trading halt is expected to last until the earlier of the release of the announcement or the
commencement of trading on Tuesday, 25 February 2014.

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted.

Yours faithfully

Susan Robutti
Company Secretary


